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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

There are far too many operations of this nature happening worldwide and they negatively impact the earth, and

we are seeing more and more examples  of how this impacts people. This exploratory drilling project should not

be approved or conducted.  We don't need to have exploratory drilling in the Black Hills. The proximity of the

proposed drilling to the sacred ceremonial site Pe-Sla is also use for concern. This sacred site should be

respected and protected by all of us. 

Please reject their proposal and protect Pe-Sla!

 

Thank you.


